
Harbor Committee 
Bristol Town Hall 

June 27, 2019 
 
Committee members present:  Robert Ball, Troy Benner, David Caron, Steve Hope, Rick 
Poland, John Stolecki Jack Tedrow 
 
The meeting was called to order at 6:03pm. 
Stolecki thanked everyone for their patience as he had been absent while dealing with some 
family matters. 
 
Minutes 
On a motion by Poland and seconded by Caron, the minutes from May 23 were approved 
unanimously. 
 
Harbormaster Reports 
Round Pond 
Round Pond moorings have been seen for rent on Craig’s List. 
He contacted several mooring owners to let them know of the ordinance change that was voted 
on at Town Meeting this year.  He has given these owners one season to decide if they are going 
to keep their mooring for personal use otherwise, they will need to give it up so it may be re-
assigned to someone on his waiting list. 
 
New Harbor 
Peaceful.  Hope noted that a piece of land with just a dock and a mooring is being foreclosed 
on. 
Benner brought in a bag of float hardware that he picked up at New Harbor Landing.  The crew 
of a local marine contractor had been building floats at the landing and did not pick up the 
debris when finished with the job. 
Benner requested 5 “No Parking” signs for New Harbor landing. 
 
Pemaquid 
Stolecki reported that several moorings had been set without authorization of placement.  He 
will talk to the marine contractor who placed them. 
 
Contract at Hanna Landing 
Stolecki confirmed that he authorized the 4 float connect brackets. 
 
Miscellaneous 
On a motion by Benner and seconded by Tedrow, it was unanimous approved to have the Chair 
and Vice Chair remain as before.  Therefore John Stolecki is the Chair and David Caron is the 
Vice-Chair. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:26 pm.  The next meeting will be held July 25, 2019 @ 6 pm. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
Rachel Bizarro 
 


